
We’re excited to announce our 2022-2023 scholarship program is open for entries. 
Since 2019, we’ve awarded 24 scholarships—a total of $190,000—to students who 
have shown exceptional leadership skills.

Up to five $5,000 scholarships will be awarded to eligible Preferred School students 
in grades 8‑12. A maximum of 1,000 applications will be accepted through January 19, 
2023, or earlier if maximum applications have been received. Schools must be located 
in the United States and enrolled with Lands’ End School by 1/19/2023 to be eligible.

We’re excited to share this scholarship opportunity with your students and their 
families. It’s one way for us to give back to our school partners and their communities. 
Encourage your students to apply starting October 5, 2022.

FOR THE 5TH ANNUAL LANDS’ END SCHOOL
STARBOARD SCHOLARSHIP

$5,000 AWARD FOR EACH WINNING STUDENT

For complete details and eligibility requirements, visit landsend.com/starboard

Calling All Student Leaders!


